
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome to Nursery. 

Please continue to check  

Class Dojo for Nursery 

messages as well as the 

weekly Nursery Overview . 

This will provide you with 

information about what 

your child has been learn-

ing through the week in 

class.  

The overview is a very 

helpful tool to engage in  

discussion  with your child 

about their learning. If you 

do not have access to 

Class Dojo please speak 

to nursery staff. 

A number of children have 
arrived at Nursery with 
bumps , bruises or cuts. We 
understand and appreciate 
young children will hurt 
themselves, but if you could 
please let the Nursery staff 
know how the injury was  

sustained before leaving  
your child at drop off as a 
part of our safeguarding 
practice. We need to be 
sure that unavoidable     
injuries are not sustained 
while in our care and go  

undetected. 

Thank you for your support . 
Please also note our Child 
Protection and Safeguarding 
policy and duties in the 
school website.  

 

Donations 

Thank you for your        

voluntary contributions  of 

£1 a week (£6 for the half 

term). The donation     

enables us to plan for and 

prepare exciting activities 

for your child. Donations 

are made online using 

Weduc. 

 

Supporting  

Independence 

As the weather is getting 
colder please support your 
children to gain more  

independence  in putting 
on their  own coats, gloves 
and hats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walking to School 

Some children in Nursery 
can be seen arriving in 
buggies. This is not 
healthy for their physical 
development as they 
should now be either  

walking or using a scooter.  
This will help strengthen 
and develop their bones 
and muscles. We are a 
healthy school and believe 
in active travel so please 
avoid bringing your child 
to school in a buggy. 

Nursery Uniform.     

School uniform for Nursery 

children consists of a grey 

sweatshirt, grey jogging 

bottoms and black shoes 

with velcro. 

Please ensure your child 

comes to Nursery wearing 

the appropriate uniform 

with their name written on 

labels.  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

October Half-Term 

Children to return to 

school on  

Monday 30th October 

2023 

Learning through 

Play  Parent work-

shop – 3rd November 

2023. 

(More information will 

be sent via class dojo 

nearer the time.) 

Friday 13th October 
2023 
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